Motorola Mobility LLC

222 W. Merchandise Mart Plaza, Chicago, Illinois 60654, United States
Tel: 847-687-6929 ; Fax: 954-337-2377

Date: February 4, 2019

Federal Communications Commission

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division
7435 Oakland Mills Rd.

Columbia, MD 21046

SUBIJECT: Application for Class Il Permissive Change for FCC ID: IHDT56XP1

Dear Examiner,
This is to request a Class Il Permissive Change for FCC ID: IHDT56XP1 (approval date: 11/16/2018)

The change filed under this application is:
1. Additional perform HAC T-Coil testing for Google Fi Over-the Top voice service which is operating over IP

by pre-installed application. No hardware or radio change is made.

Software security remains unchanged from the original application.

Sincerely,

&
Jeff Narducci
narducci@motorola.com




Motorola Mobility LLC

222 W. Merchandise Mart Plaza, Chicago, lllinois 60654, United States
Tel: 847-687-6929 ; Fax: 954-337-2377
Date: February 4, 2019
Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division

7435 Oakland Mills Rd
Columbia MD 21046-1609

Subject: Request for Confidentiality
FCCID: IHDT56XP1

Pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-1705 of the Commission’ s policy, in order to comply with the
marketing regulations in 47 CFT §2.803 and the importation rules in 47 CFR §2.1204, while
ensuring that business sensitive information remains confidential until the actual marketing of
newly authorized devices. We are requesting the commission to grant short-term
confidentiality request on the following attachment(s) for 180 days after the grant as outlined
in Public Notice DA 04-1705.

® Test Setup Photos
It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format and correspondent
during certification review process cannot be granted as confidential documents and those

information will be available for public review once the grant of equipment authorization is issued.

Best Regards,

Ao

Jeff Narducci
narducci@motorola.com




Motorola Mobility LLC

222 W. Merchandise Mart Plaza, Chicago, lliinois 60654, United States
Tel: 847-687-6929 ; Fax: 954-337-2377

Date: February 4, 2019

To whom it may concern,

Please be notified that I, Jeff Narducci, have designated Jones Tsai in Sporton International Inc. as
the person being responsible for this project and to sign the form 731 and other documentation.

Any and all acts carried out by Jones Tsai in Sporton International Inc. on the matters of relating to
all processes required in the FCC approval and any communication needed with the national
authority, shall have the same legal authority as acts on our own behalf.

We further certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application, as defined in 47 CFR
Ch. 1.2002 (b), is subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to
section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1998, 21 U.S.C. 862.

This authorization is limited to the product of as following:

FCCID: IHDT56XP1

Sincerely yours,

Jeff Narducci
narducci@motorola.com




